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In confcrm.i ty with Article 54 of tl1e United Nations Charter, I have 

the honour to inform the Security Council, throt13h the Secretary-General, 

o:f' a situation which was submitted to the Inter-American Commiss~::::l for 

Peace (formerly known as the Inter-American Con:::miosion en Metl:ods for the 

Peaceful Solution of Conflicts), by the Goverllment of Cuba on 3 August 1949. 
On the date indicated, the Government of Cuba requested the good 

offices of the Co:ccmissicn in endeavourlng to find a solution for the 

situation which had arisen between the said '.J.oveJ:'Llllent and that of' Pe:ru 

as a result of the granting of asylum by the Cuben Embassy at Li.Jr.a, on 

29 Decembe~ 1948, to the Peruv~an citizens Dr, Fernando Leon Vivero ~nd 

Engineer Pedxo Mu~iz, It was not, however, necessary for tho Commission to 

take any action on the matter, as, on 17 August 1949, the Cu'ban Government 

informed the Commission that the above-mentioned persons had left the 

Cuban Embassy on 14 August. 

I wish to thank the Secretary-General on behalf of tho Inter-AJLerican 

Commission for Peace for his kind co-o~eration. 

(SiP!led) Luis Quintanilla 
Ambassador of Mexico 

Chairman of the Commission 




